STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Roy COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, III
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

March 28, 2017

NON-AWARD NOTIFICATION

TO CURRENT BIDDERS:

SUBJECT: Bid Opening Held 03-22-2017 — Contract: 2017-Veg Mgmt (Weedeating)

As you are aware, on March 22, 2017 bids were opened for the above referenced project. After
reviewing the bids submitted, the project will not be awarded at this time. All bids will be rejected and
the project will be re-advertised for letting at a later date.

The Department of Transportation appreciates your interest and encourages you to continue to submit bids
for future projects.

If T can provide additional information, please advise.

Sincerely,

ivision Proposals Engineer
WIT/bbw

ce: 5.P. lvey, P.E., Division Engineer
M. C. Shaffner, P.E., Division Project Development Engineer
J. P. Rhyne, P.E., Division Maintenance Engineer
J. B. Abemathy, P.E,, P.L.S,, Division Project Team Lead
D. Horne, Roadside Environmental Engineer

Mailing Address: Telephone: (336) 747-7800 Lacation:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION Fax: (336) 703-6693 375 SILAS CREEK PARKWAY
DIVISION 9 - PROJECT DEVELOPMENT WINSTON-SALEM, NC 27127
375 SILAS CREEK PARKWAY

WINSTON-SALEM, NC 27127 Website: www ncdot.gov



